
 

 

Important Announcement: 7% Tariff Surcharge Effective May 1, 2025 

 

Dear Valued ENERVEX Partners and Customers, 

We are reaching out to inform you of an important development that will affect upcoming orders. 

Due to the most recent round of tariffs imposed on key materials impacting our supply chain, 
ENERVEX will implement a 7% tariff surcharge on all fan and control orders, effective May 1, 
2025, and will remain in effect until tariffs are removed. 

Despite our ongoing efforts to absorb rising costs and minimize disruption, the continued escalation 
in tariffs has created a significant and immediate cost burden that we can no longer offset internally. 
This surcharge is a necessary step to ensure we can continue delivering the premium quality, 
performance, and service you've come to expect from ENERVEX. 

Key Details: 

• What: 7% tariff surcharge 

• Applies to: All fan and controls orders 

• Effective Date: All orders received on or after May 1, 2025. All orders placed 
prior to May 1, 2025, must be scheduled for delivery no later than July 1, 2025 to 
be excluded from the surcharge. 



 

At this time, PowerStack chimney systems are not subject to this tariff due to our advance 
purchase of stainless-steel stock. However, as this inventory is depleted and steel prices 
continue to rise as anticipated, a future stainless-steel surcharge may be required. As a 
result, all PowerStack quotes are valid for 30 days only. 

We understand the challenges that come with cost adjustments and want to assure you 
that this decision was made after thorough evaluation and as a last resort. We are 
committed to maintaining transparency and supporting you through this transition. 

If you have any questions, or need further clarification, please feel free to reach out to 
your ENERVEX representative. 

We sincerely appreciate your continued partnership and trust in ENERVEX. 

 

Sincerely, 

The ENERVEX Team 

 

 


